
PERA SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

Thursday, December 17, 1970, 9:30 A.M., Room 125 

PRESENT: Representatives Sillers, O'Neill, Forseth, and Senator J. A. Josefson 

Mr. Jim Jacobs, Minnesota School Board Association, presented the school 
board's legislative program for the 1971 Session: 

 
Mr. Stanley Pesker, A,sst. Council to the Lectgue of Minnesota Municipalities, 
supported the views of the MSBA. 

Mr, Stanch, Association of Minnesota Counties, supported the MSBA. 

Mr. Ousdigian, PERA, opposed the proposals of MSBA. 

The PERA subcommittee moved to recommend the MSBA proposal for employer 
representation on the PERA Board to the full Commission. (O'Neill vote - no). 

Mr. Page, Winona, Minnesota, made an appeal that something be done for the retired 
PERA employees. 

HOSPITAL - Regular Coordination Law Consolidation 
Four issues were discussed concerning the coordinated law: 

1) DeHnition of salary;
2) Military service buy-back interest;
3) Past reporting requirements for hospitals;
4) Policy towards hospital employees not covered by PERA.

This subject will be brought up again in the subcommittee for further discussion. 

The following persons appeared before the subcommittee re the hospital discussions: 

1. Jeffrey Mandel, Dir. of the Div. of Financing of the MHA.
2. Roland Johnson, Lake City Hospital
3. Joseph Hamilton, attorney


